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0il & Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

11622 Elati Street

Denver, Colorado

Attention: Mr. D.V. Rogers, Deputy
Gentlemen:

In checking our files, we find that we have no approved copy of
Plugging Record on the Frank A. Porter #1, NE SW, Sec. 31-12N-L3W,
Sedgwick County, Colorado. You will note, that we were notified
1-2-57 that we had not submitted Well Completion Reports on several
wells of which this particular one was included and on 1-7-57, we
complied with your request.

In that assumption we ask that you check your records and if this

has not been returned, please do so. If you have not received it,
please accept enclosed one for approval. We have been receiving
approved copiss of the Plugging Records but so far have not received
copies of Well Completion Reports. Is it the policy of the Commission
to return a copy? If S0, we would appreciate same. Thank you for
your cooperation in this matter.

Yours truly,

BRACK DRILLING COMPANY, INC.
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Jeannette Peterson
Jjp Office Secretary
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